
 

socks all   

Hello from FOBS – Let the Summer Countdown Begin! 

   Thank you to everyone who joined us for our AGM on 

19th June! We’re excited to share that Mary Cole, 

Selina Hosell and Susan Capper have been revoted in 

and will continue as your FOBS committee for the 

2025/26 school year. It was lovely to look back and 

celebrate everything we’ve achieved together this year 

– what a year it’s been! 

Our Summer Raffle drew last Friday was a huge 

success – thank you to everyone who bought tickets and 

to the amazing local businesses who donated such 

brilliant prizes! It was wonderful to see some happy 

winners, and we raised an incredible £1460.98 to 

support our school. 

This month we’re looking forward to Sports Day – a 

highlight of this term! Every child will enjoy a well-

deserved free ice lolly, courtesy of FOBS. We’ll also 

have pre-loved uniform available before and after 

school that day – perfect if you need to size up ready 

for September. Cash and card welcome – there are 

plenty of bargains to be had! 

Getting organised for September? We’ve partnered 

with My Name Tag – they offer stick-on labels for 

uniform and belongings. Just use our school ID 30642 

and we’ll receive a percentage from every order. 

If you’re having a summer sort-out, don’t forget our on-

site clothes bank. Clean clothes, bedding, and towels 

are all welcome (just pop them in a bag before dropping 

them in). Every full collection helps raise funds for the 

school - so ideal for when you come back in September. 

As we get ready to say goodbye, we’d like to send a 

heartfelt farewell to our fabulous Year 6s and their 

families – you’ll be very much missed, and we wish you all 

the best for the exciting adventures ahead. 

And finally, don’t miss the return of the Brailes 

Scarecrow Competition (running from 27/07 to 09/08) 

and the Brailes Show on Saturday 9th August at 

Brailes Playing Field – a great day out for all the family! 

Wishing all our wonderful families a sunny and restful 

end to the term – and an amazing summer break!           

Warm wishes, Mary, Selina & Susan x 
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Below: Our current Fundraising Efforts 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


